
WATER / WASTEWATER UTILITIES 

  

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

To:  Mayor and City Council Members 

  Steve Parker, City Manager 

 

From:  Timothy J. Howe, Director – Water / Wastewater Utilities 

Through: Rick Cortes, Deputy City Manager          

Subject:        Purchase Rotor Brush Assembly   

Date:           March 1, 2022 

 

 

The City requests approval for the purchase of a rotor brush assembly for installation at the 

Geronimo Creek Wastewater Treatment facility.  This is a replacement piece of critical 

equipment necessary for the biological treatment process and to maintain compliance with the 

City’s Texas Pollution Discharge Elimination Systems permit.  The vendor, Evoqua, is the sole 

source for Envirex systems and retains proprietary rights for the rotor brush equipment.   

 

Staff recommends approval of this purchase in the amount of $65,862.46 and will be available to 

answer any questions at the Tuesday, March 1, 2022 City Council meeting. 


